

March 2017

Dear Parent / Guardian

The BITE department will be holding a Computer Science revision / catch-up session on Tuesday 4th April 2017 during the upcoming Spring break. This is intended to give students an opportunity to finalise their two Controlled Assessment projects and then revise some of the key theory content from Year 10.

I would recommend that your child attends this session if possible as it will help them to maximise their potential of achieving the highest possible grade in the course. The timings of the day will be 9am until 2pm and the session will take place in Room DG02.

Students will need to bring lunch and refreshments with them as there will be no catering facilities available on site due to the holidays.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs A Sanders

Head of ICT and Computing

ASA/SJ/SON

Headteacher: Mr Andrew Cliffe

Audlem Road, Nantwich Cheshire CW5 7DY

Tel. Fax.

01270 625663















